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RESPONSIBILITY:  
The Chief of Security is responsible for implementing and updating this policy. Specific 
guidance for policy implementation may be found in the associated Administrative 
Procedure(s). 

Umpqua Community College’s Security Officers have the authority to  
 

 Enforce College policies, including the Student Code of Conduct 
 Issue citation to students, employees, and visitors who are in violation of the 

College’s traffic and parking Codes 
 Ask persons for identification and to determine whether individuals have lawful 

business at the College 

 
The College Security Department is not a law enforcement agency.  Criminal incidents 
are referred to the local police/sheriff department who have jurisdiction at the particular 
College location. The College has no memoranda of understanding between the 
institution and local/state law enforcement agencies. 
 
The Security Department endeavors to maintain a professional working relationship with 
local law enforcement agencies.  All crime victims and witnesses are strongly 
encouraged to immediately report crimes to the Security Department and local law 
enforcement agencies.  Prompt reporting will assure timely warning notices on College 
property and timely disclosure of crime statistics. (See BP and AP 612.) 


